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SECRETARY ARDOIN RELEASES STATEMENT ON THREE MORE STATES 
WITHDRAWING FROM THE ELECTRONIC REGISTRATION INFORMATION CENTER  
 
BATON ROUGE, La. — Secretary Ardoin released the following statement today, following the news of 
three states withdrawing from the Electronic Registration Information Center (ERIC):  
 
“Today, three states—Florida, West Virginia, and Missouri—joined Louisiana and Alabama in withdrawing 
from ERIC. As I stated when Louisiana became the first state to leave ERIC, I have a responsibility to protect 
my constituents’ personal data, and being a part of ERIC was no longer in the best interest of our citizens. I am 
pleased to see other states come to the same conclusion and join Louisiana in withdrawing, and I am confident 
that we will work together to advance election integrity in our respective states.” 
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